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We made it to Easter Break!! Classes will resume on Monday, April 8th. We hope this time is
restful and relaxing for all.

e When we return from Easter Break, Middle School students will no longer be in winter
dress. They may start following the uniform requirements detailed in spring dress.
Please refer to the uniform policy.

e Monday, April 8th, we will have Kona Ice for students who have paid $5

e Thursday, April 11th, is the 8th Grade Trip to Washington, D.C.

e Friday, April 12th is Blue/Gold Day

e Friday, April 19th, is the spring Middle School Dance

e Monday, April 22nd, is the due date for 8th Graders Renaissance Project with Mr.
Hendrick

“Come all the faithful, let us worship God,
for through the Cross, joy has come to all the world.
Ever blessing the Lord, we sing His Resurrection,
for having endured the Cross for us,
He has destroyed death by death.”



